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MEMORANDUM  

To: Faculty Senate 

From: Christine Horne, Chair, Steering Committee 

Date: November 16, 2022 

Subject: Proposal to change the name of the Department of Fine Arts 

The proposal to change the name of the Department of Fine Arts to the Department of Art was 
distributed to and reviewed by Steering and FAC in October 2022. Steering unanimously supports the 
change. 

Christine Horne  
Faculty Senate Chair 
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